Daily Bulletin Wednesday, September 20, 2023

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

Student Announcements

Standley's Luau. Join us for dancing, music, and fun. Friday, September 22 from 3:30-5:30 in the Activity Room. Wear Summer Attire. Pick up a permission slip in room 303, the library or front office.

Bring \$2.00 with signed permission slip to the front office.

With NBA Basketball season right around the corner, it's time for our own storied tradition to return! Standley's 9th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball tournament sign-ups will be starting this Friday! We plan to start our round robin matchups starting the first week of October. Start putting together your team of 5 (or 6 if you want to have a substitute) and get ready for some action on the courts! See Mr. Hartman if you have any questions.

Have a Warm Wednesday!